Hereford Inlet Lighthouse — Christmas Tree Lighting
111 North Central Avenue
North Wildwood, NJ

North Wildwood — We are extremely sorry, but with a heavy heart, we have
to announce that due to some unforeseen circumstances, the Hereford Inlet
Lighthouse Christmas Tree Lighting ceremony, scheduled for Friday,
December 2™ at 5:30 pm, has been cancelled.

With much regret, the Trustees of Hereford Inlet Lighthouse.



CITY OF NORTH WILDWOOD Patrck T, Rosenello

M
901 Atlantic Avenue a‘w,)r
North Wildwood, NJ 08260-5778 ol
(609) 522-2030 A

Tuesday. November 15" 2016

Ronald Simonce

Administrative Assistant

City of North Wildwood

(609) 600-7766
Rsimone(@northwildwood.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

North Wildwood Hosts Annual Christmas Tree Lighting at Hereford Inlet Lighthouse on
Friday, December 2", 2016 at 5:30 p.m.

North Wildwood — Bells are ringing in the distance in North Wildwood, as Christmas is right
around the corner! The City of North Wildwood would like to proudly announce that we will be
holding our Annual Christmas Tree Lighting at the Hereford Inlet Lighthouse — 111 N Central
Ave., North Wildwood, NJ 08260, on Friday, December 2"d, 2016 — Festivities will begin at 5:30
p.m. Special guests include the Margaret Mace School Choir, local religious leaders; and of
course, Santa and Mrs. Claus to greet the coming guests!

The City of North Wildwood would like to take the time to sincerely thank the Friends of the
Hereford Inlet Lighthouse for their countless years of hosting the event, and the City looks
forward to continuing this “Norman Rockwell-like” tradition in celebration of Christmas!

For additional information or inquiries regarding the event, please contact Mayor Rosenello’s
Office at (609) 522-6464.
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